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Comments: Dear Forest Service

We must protect our remaining forests. They are vital ecosystems for all living beings including ourselves. The
Northwest Forest should protect these forests. Please refer to the coast range association's comments for the

specifics.

I love hiking and being a part of this forest . Do not destroy it. It is priceless and irreplaceable.
All the beings will thank you.

Sincerely Bill Kobialka



